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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL      July 7, 2020 

 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary   
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, MA  02110 

 

Re: Boston Gas Company and the former Colonial Gas Company, d/b/a National 
Grid, D.P.U. 19-07/D.P.U. 19-AMP 

Dear Secretary Marini: 

 On behalf of Boston Gas Company and the former Colonial Gas Company1, each d/b/a 
National Grid (the “Company”), enclosed are the Company’s responses to DPU 1-4 through 
DPU 1-6 in the above captioned proceeding.   

 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 
Meabh Purcell 
 
cc.  Service List in DPU 19-07/DPU 19-AMP 
      Katie Zilgme, Hearing Officer 

Rebecca Tepper, Deputy Bureau Chief, Energy and Environment Bureau; Office of the   
Attorney General 

      Elizabeth Anderson, Ass’t Attorney General  
      Brendan Vaughan, Keegan Werlin 

                                            
1 Colonial Gas Company was merged into Boston Gas Company as of March 15, 2020, as approved in D.P.U. 19-
69. 

 
 
 
Meabh Purcell 
Assistant General Counsel 


